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Date: February 25" 2008

Mr. Gordon

Appreciation and gratitude

We would like to grant our sincere gratitude and appreciation on a series of
seminars that were led by you to the employees of the Electricity Company of
Israel in the subject of "The Importance and Necessity of Dreams."

As a company which performs countless seminars we were deeply impressed
from the level of moral value that was passed on to the seminar's participants.
We believe the participants were exposed to a different perspective of the
meaning of dream accomplishments using marvelous examples from the world of
music and sport and all in order to reduce the metaphorical distance between us
and our long lasting dream.

In hope for future cooperation,

Sincerely

.
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Sandy Yariv
Training manager



